
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 14, 2024 
 
Hello Neighbors – 
 
FIBER Optic everything is coming to your neighborhood!   
 
We are at the beginning stages of our fiber construction project that will connect 
you and your neighbors to our all-fiber optic network. We want to invite you to a 
meeting at the Union Town Hall & Office on Tuesday, March 5th.  
 
This meeting will help you understand the process of getting the Fiber to your 
Home (FTTH). We will be available to answer questions and begin the registration 
process. 
 
When:  Tuesday, March 5th at 6:00 pm 
Where: Union Town Hall & Office – 1506 N Town Hall Rd, Eau Claire, WI 54703  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Your friends, 
 
24-7 Telcom Fiber Optic 

 
24 -7  &  W e s t  W is c o n s in  T e lc o m  

 


